SUBJECT



PRIME MINISTERIAMAICAN HIGH COMMISSION,

PERSONAL MESSAGE SERIAL No. TSO/80 50, ST. JAMES'S STREET,
LONDON, SWIA IJS.

305.1

6 March 1980

Dear Prime Minister,

I have been directed by my Prime Minister to transmit the following message to you:

"Please accept best wishes and congratulations on successful outcome in the holding of elections in Zimbabwe to the process which commenced in Lusaka. Perhaps you would be good enough to convey our appreciation to Lord Carrington for his own considerable contribution.

Regards.

Michael Manley "

Yours sincerely,

Ernest G Peart High Commissioner

The Rt. Honourable Margaret Thatcher, MP Prime Minister 10 Downing Street London SW1